







































































April 10, 2023

David Mc! ben
3415 Ballard Road
Dallas, OR 97338

Re: Notice of Intent to File Applicat  for "Secondary” Water Right
Dear David,

As you know, we are  ng an application with the Oregon Water Resources De; ment requesting a
new permit for the use of stored water from Mount Pisgah Reservoir. Because you are a holder of
Permit R-13073, which orizes the storage  water in the reservoir, | am providing you with this
notice of our intent to { permit application as follows:

For Tax lots 700 and 703 - requesting a permit to use up to 25 acre-feet

l understand thaty in tos : two permit applications for the remaining 20 acre-feet of stored
water in Mount Pisgah Reservoir rigation on your properties.

Sincerely,

Brad Ford



